
CUSTOMER SERVICE

RETURNS 

Here at Glen Rock Medical Pharmacy we carefully follow your physician’s prescription for 
specialty medications. In most cases you will be unable to return or exchange medications once 
they have been delivered to you unless the medication is recalled or defective in some way. 
Please be sure to keep us informed about the exact amount of medication that you have on hand 
when you are scheduling your next refill/delivery. In addition we are unable to give you credit 
for medications that go unused. It is crucial that you communicate continuously with us and 
follow the medication regimen designed and prescribed for you by your physician to maximize 
effectiveness and minimize waste.

QUALITY AND CARE

Or you may write us at:
Glen Rock Medical Pharmacy
210 Rock Road
Glen Rock, NJ 07452
info@GlenRockMedicalPharmacy.com

This welcome kit is intended to be a resource for you and is intended to supplement the 
information presented and prescribed by your physician and provided by our pharmacist. 
It should not replace your physician’s instructions or decisions. It does not suggest that the use of 
any medication is safe, helpful, or appropriate for you.

If you have concerns or feedback about your care, please feel free 
to contact us at 201-444-3200 or toll-free at 866-888-3200.

Your satisfaction is extremely important to us. If you are still 
dissatisfied and you believe that your issue was not handled to 
your satisfaction, you may call us at 201-444-3200 or toll-free 
at 866-888-3200.


